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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #12-2130   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January, 22, 2013 
  
TITLE: Speed Hump Installation Policy  
 

 
 
This memorandum is staff’s recommendation for a new Speed Hump Installation Policy 
(Exhibit 2), which was originally drafted (Exhibit 1) in the nineties.  The revised Speed 
Hump Installation Policy reflects one element of the City’s direction regarding traffic 
calming. 
 
It should be noted that the new Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) Complete 
Street Guidelines and the City’s direction of creating multi-modal pathways, bike lanes 
and shared use paths, includes speed humps as one component of available traffic 
calming measures. 
 
City staff attended the November 2012 Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations 
general membership meeting to present updates to this policy and to solicit input.   
 
Staff then attended the January 2013 Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations 
general membership meeting and received their consensus to the final revised policy.  
 
Staff requests consensus of the recommendations to the new Speed Hump Installation 
Policy as drafted. There is no current Fiscal Year Impact. 
 
 
Attachment(s) 
 
Exhibit 1   Original Speed Hump Policy 
Exhibit 2 Revised Speed Hump Policy 
 

 
Prepared by: Eric Czerniejewski, P.E., Mobility Manager 
 
Department Director: Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility   


